Dear Obote Hope,

| would like to object to the plans submitted as referenced in the subject.

The size and scale of this development and the increased intended use of the new structure is not
acceptable for residents.

| am a property owner of 131 C, Malden Road, London.
| agree with the concerns raised by Sheena and John Pollet attached to the case file.

Many thanks,
David



